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I am writing today in strong OPPOSITION to SB611.  Oregonians are suffering and 

those suffering are struggling getting help.  Extending assistance to those who are 

here in the US illegally will deepen this burden and puts our American Citizens at 

risk. I understand the revenue impact statements has indicated no additional tax 

burden; i don't believe this to be true.  The Federal Government will not allow funding 

to go towards assisting those here illegally, therefore the cost will fall solely on 

Oregon and us taxpayers.  Oregon needs to focus on our own citizens, and give a 

helping hand to those who are struggling.  Help them achieve goals and get on their 

own two feet before we broaden our dependancy pool. I strongly urge a NO vote on 

this bill.  


